
2024 Call for AEE Ireland Officers Nominations 
 

Learning from feedback at AEE Ireland Chapter AGM 2023 in 
March 2023 at Tullamore, as President I am making it known 
where are the upcoming officer vacancies for 2024 
  
As President I will be stepping down (if members accept) 
opening up this role for a practicing member i.e. one who 
works in energy management and is a paid up member of AEE 
Centre and AEE Ireland chapter. 
  
Paul Boylan will be stepping down as treasurer. Other board 
members Rayan (secretary) and Ronan (events) will continue in 
role, always assuming re-election - they may also go for either 
of the above roles. 
  
Nominations will open in Jan’24 as per usual and we have taken 
steps to publish the Chapter Rules at aee.ie/bye-laws, as you 
must sign up to these upon election as an Officer of the AEE 
Ireland Chapter Board. 
  
We look forward to meeting you all at SETU on the 
14th September. Suggestions for break-out groups, sectoral 
approaches and social events are welcome.  
  
Lastly the AEE Centre officer nominations are also open see 
email from AEE Centre below.  For clarity our nominations will 
open in Jan’24 per normal, but discussion and enquiries are 
welcome in the meantime. In this instance canvassing is 
encouraged and we current board members look forward to 
your questions, we hope to leave the organisation well placed 
and resourced for growth now that we are over the last of the 
COVID restrictions both national and corporate. 
 
For any comments/questions please email: board@aee.ie  

 
 


